
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

8. JOINT HERITAGE COMMITTEE 
 
 The Board received a report of the Joint Heritage Committee meetings held on 28 July and 18 August 

2003. 
 
 Board members congratulated Sheryl Killick on organising a successful event.  Sheryl advised that the 

debrief meeting would take place on 29 September 2003.  Board members were asked to identify and 
report possible candidates for future Heritage Awards. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


